From: Blanca Gutierrez

To: HWREC Exhibits
Subject: Testimony - Wildfire Recovery Hearing
Date: Thursday, February 18, 2021 3:07:25 PM

Dear House Special Committee Members,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony. I am submitting testimony on behalf of
Hayam Aldokany who was impacted by the Alameda fire. It is as follows:

"We are new in Oregon. We lost everything except two cars. We saw the fire, construction
workers notified us to leave. We only received $500 per family member from FEMA. It only
covered clothing, nothing more. We are in housing. We still need many household items and
furniture.

We feel shock. We lost everything. We had only been here 3 weeks".
-Hayam Aldokany
Thank you once again,

Blanca Gutierrez
Jackson County Resident



